
Two Trustees reappointed to Royal
Museums Greenwich

Dr Fiona Butcher
Reappointed for a four-year term from 3 September 2022 until 2 September
2026.

Dr Fiona Butcher is the General Counsel and Company Secretary of Trinity
College London, an international awarding organisation and educational
charity. Before moving in-house, she worked in the fields of EU and
competition law, regulation and compliance at a magic circle firm and at
three regulators, including as the Legal Director of Ofwat. She holds law
degrees from Oxford and Cambridge Universities.

Dr Butcher has a keen interest in art history and holds a PhD from the
Courtauld Institute of Art, where she specialised in Modern British Art and
wrote her doctorate on British landscape painting in the early Cold War
period. In addition, she has worked in the Interpretation Department at Tate
Britain and contributed to various art publications.

Dr Helen Czerski
Reappointed for a four-year term from 3 September 2022 until 2 September
2026.

Dr Helen Czerski is a physicist and oceanographer with a passion for science,
sport, books, creativity, hot chocolate and investigating the interesting
things in life.

She is an Associate Professor at the Department of Mechanical Engineering at
University College London and her research focus is the physics of breaking
waves and bubbles at the ocean surface. She has worked on research ships in
the Antarctic, the Pacific, the North Atlantic and the Arctic.

Helen has been a regular science presenter on the BBC for ten years, covering
the physics of the natural world and the physics of everyday life in BBC2
landmark documentaries and a range of BBC4. She is a frequent voice on the
radio, on podcasts and also live stage performances.

Helen writes regularly about science, and her first book Storm in a Teacup
won the Italian Asimov Prize and the Louis J. Battan Author prize from the
American Meteorological Society. She was awarded the Institute of Physics
Gold Medal in 2018 for her work on physics communication, and an Honorary
Fellowship of the British Science Association in 2020. She was one of the
2020 Royal Institution Christmas Lecturers, giving her Lecture on the topic
of the ocean.
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Remuneration and Governance Code

Trustees of Royal Museums Greenwich are not remunerated. This appointment has
been made in accordance with the Cabinet Office’s Governance Code on Public
Appointments. The appointments process is regulated by the Commissioner for
Public Appointments. Under the Code, any significant political activity
undertaken by an appointee in the last five years must be declared. This is
defined as including holding office, public speaking, making a recordable
donation, or candidature for election. Dr Fiona Butcher and Dr Helen Czerski
have not declared any significant political activity.
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